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"Think outside the box" was the headline for the visit of three representatives of FEFCO (European Feder-

ation of Corrugated Board Manufacturers) at BAHMÜLLER HQ: Angelika Christ (Secretary General), Kras-

simira Kazashka-Hristozova (Technical Director) and Nathalie Schneegans (Communications Director ). 

 

Mr. Michael Holtmann (Managing Director / CEO of Wilhelm Bahmüller Maschinenbau und Präzision-

swerkzeuge GmbH) presented the company BAHMÜLLER and its three divisions corrugated board con-

verting, precision grinding and precision tools. The business unit corrugated board converting was the 

fastest-growing segment within the company in the preceding business year 2017, with an increase in or-

der intake of 54% (compared to 2016). With the new assembly hall, which will be opened in August / Sep-

tember this year, the assembly capacity in the business unit corrugated board converting will be doubled. 

 

BAHMÜLLER has also been a dynamic player in the divisions precision grinding and precision tools in 

recent years and has been able to continuously expand its market position. 

 

The visitors were able to get an impression of the dynamic growth and the capacity utilization during the 

factory tour. Especially in the precision grinding and precision tools divisions, they were able to get  new 

inspiring impressions outside the corrugated board converting industry.  

 

Thanks for your visit! It was a big pleasure and honour to have FEFCO at BAHMÜLLER. 

 

 

 

 


